
NAPLAN Online 

Parent/ Guardian Notification 
 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian 

NAPLAN is moving completely online in 2019. This means moving NAPLAN from paper-

based assessments to online-based assessments.  NAPLAN Online will provide better 

assessment and more precise results. The assessments feature a tailored test design where 

the questions a student receives will depend on their answers to previous questions. 

 

Tasmanian schools will participate in NAPLAN Online from 2019. 

 

NAPLAN Online testing will be held from the 14 to 24 May 2019. 

 

NAPLAN Online 2019 will include four components, Writing, Numeracy, Conventions of 

Language and Reading. For 2019 Year Three students will be completing a paper based 

Writing Test. Online Testing will be available for each of the NAPLAN year levels (3, 5, 7 

and 9) 

 

Schools will receive results and reports for participants following the completion of 

NAPLAN Online 2019. Individual Student Reports will have the same format as the results 

from the paper based testing. The same report format is used for every student in 

Australia. 

 

Individual student performance in NAPLAN is shown on a national achievement scale for 

each test. The performance of individual students can be compared to the average 

performance of all students in Australia. 

 

Security and privacy are key requirements for the delivery of national testing. The online 

assessment platform has been designed to comply with relevant national data security 

policies and guidelines as well as data encryption standards. It meets the requirements of 

the Australian Government’s Protective Security Policy Framework and Information Security 

Manual to protect privacy of data, including any personal student data, required to be 

used. 

 

Please see the Department of Education’s NAPLAN Online Privacy Notice 

(https://documentcentre.education.tas.gov.au/Documents/NAPLAN-online-privacy-

notice.pdf) for more information. 

Thank you, in anticipation, for you and your child’s participation in this important national 

initiative.   

If you have further questions, please contact Mr Pape at the school. 

https://documentcentre.education.tas.gov.au/_layouts/15/DocIdRedir.aspx?ID=TASED-1797567314-9105

